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Portobello Primary School

Weekly Newsletter 

28th February 2020
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Achievement Assembly

This week children have been awarded certificates for keeping on improving. Well done to:

Reception: Bella McCall  
Year 1: Rhys Mason   Year 2: Olly Rutter    Year 3: Dakota-Leigh Barnes          Year 4: Muhammed As’ad Hussain    Year 5: William Morgan-Darnell
     Year 6: Kaelan Spratt   
Celebrating Attendance 

Well done to Year 5 for best attendance this week – 100% keep it up!  Our whole school attendance this academic year is 96.1%.    
Remember the class with the best attendance at the end of term will receive a prize! 
CLASS PHOTOS 

Class photos will be taken on Wednesday 4th March. 
World Book Day – Thursday 5th March 
On World Book Day we will celebrating with a bed-time story theme! Children will be invited to come to school in pyjamas!
St Patricks Day Family Evening – SAVE THE DATE

At 5.30pm on Tuesday 17th of March we will be holding an Irish themed beetle drive “Leprechaun Drive” to raise funds for the school and have lots of fun with all the family. Watch out for team sign- up sheets in school bags next week. There will be a small charge for team entry and limited space is available in the hall so sign up will be on a first come first served basis. 

In preparation for the event we are looking for some family bakers to bake and donate some Irish themed biscuits or cakes, if you are up for the challenge please speak to Lee-ann White either in the yard or email via the school. 

News from Gateshead Council 
Everyone in Gateshead needs to act to tackle the threat posed by climate change. Carbon emissions need to be reduced to zero by 2030, it won’t be easy, but we can do this by working together. 

We want your views to help develop the Zero Carbon Gateshead action plan. Please take part before 20th March 2020. www.gateshead.gov.uk/climatechange
Junior Baker
Applications for the 6th series of Junior Bake Off; a Channel 4 programme that celebrates the culinary talent and ambition of the younger generation in Britain, have recently opened. 

They are looking for young budding bakers between 9 -15 years old. 

Filming would take place from July 2020, but applications close on Sunday 5th April 2020. 

Interested bakers can apply online at - WWW.APPLYFORJUNIORBAKEOFF.CO.UK.
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